
ECOSOC Decision 2005/208 
 

Matters pertaining to reinstatement of the consultative 
status of non-governmental organizations in cases where 
consultative status was suspended by the Economic and 
Social Council 
 
 

 At its 2nd plenary meeting, on 4 February 2005, the Economic and 
Social Council decided to request the Asociación para la Paz 
Continental, a non-governmental organization suspended in 2000 from 
its consultative status with the Council, to submit an updated 
application for consultative status, which the Committee on Non-
Governmental Organizations would examine at a future session. 

 


